

## ice | west midlands

## HANCHURCH RESERVOIR CONSTRUCTION

When: Thurs 18th July 2017 - 6.00 (for 6.30) to 8.30pm

(light refreshments will be served)

Venue: Stoke-On-Trent 6th Form College, Leek Rd, Stoke-On-Trent. ST4 2RU

Speakers: Dominik Fecher (Project Leader MMB)
Simon Papiernik (Programme Manager MMB)

Note – The event is free to attend for members, however prior registration is required, see below.

Working out of Severn Trent Water's Shifnal office on a long-term collaborative partnership, Mott MacDonald Bentley (MMB) have recently started design of a 42ML reservoir on behalf of Severn Trent Water at Hanchurch. The new reservoir will replace the existing structures that supply water to the south part of Stoke-on-Trent. The construction of the new reservoir will use 1650 precast elements. Currently pipework diversions are being undertaken with the actual structure programmed to be installed from September and completed by February. This Initial presentation will give an overview of the proposed design and expected implementation and will provide a good precursor to an ICE site visit in September during the construction phase.



For further information please contact:

Javid Iqbal
ICE Staffordshire Branch Chairman
Tel: 07507 069634

Email: skybluestructures@gmail.com

**WWW:** Staffordshire <u>Branch - Institution of Civil Engineers</u>

For event registration, please visit the ICE website and confirm attendance online.



ice.org.uk/westmidlands